
BULLETIN
YEAR: 2    NO: 76   20 APRIL 2018, FRIDAY

The “5th City and Environment Studies” congress 

has commenced. The congress is being held 

with Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 

Business and Economics Faculty, Business 

Department, Ankara University and Ernst Reuter 

Housing - City Planning Application and Research 

Center collaboration. The meeting which will 

be attended by mayors and local administration 

representatives of both the Turkish Republic of 

Northern Cyprus (TRNC) and other countries 

commenced with an opening ceremony on the 16th 

of April, 2018 at 09:30 in Arkın Palm Beach Hotel.

The event which commenced after a moment of 
silence, the national anthem and opening speeches 
was is being carried out with the contributions of the 
Development and Economic Collaboration Office 
operating under the Embassy of the Republic of 
Turkey in Nicosia and the Municipality of Famagusta.

Speaking at the opening of the meeting with the 
agenda of “Local Politics, Local Services in the 
Globalizing World” EMU Business and Economics 
Faculty Vice Dean Assoc. Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu 
welcomed esteemed scholars from the TRNC and 
Turkey. Assoc. Prof. Dr. İşçioğlu noted that the two 
day, five session long event touched upon topics 
such as local administration in Turkey and the 
world, the scale problem in service, service policies 
aimed towards women and children, effectiveness 
of service, clever cities and local planning services.

EMU Vice Rector for Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. 
Hüseyin Özkaramanlı stated that universities have 
a duty to serve local communities and humanity 
indicating that EMU has been carrying out this 
duty since it was founded as a state university. 
Touching upon the scientific meetings organized and 
going to be organized by EMU this year, Prof. Dr. 
Özkaramanlı indicated that EMU’s contributions to 
the community and humanity will continue. Stating 
that over the last few years there have been both 
good and bad local administrations in the TRNC, 
Prof. Dr. Özkaramanlı expressed his belief that the 
meeting will contribute to local administrations.

It Is Very Important To Discuss Local 

Administration

Famagusta Mayor İsmail Arter stated that they 

gather at another scientific meeting organized by 

Famagusta’s pride EMU, emphasizing that it is 

very important to discuss local administration in 

a globalizing world. Stating that work on local 

administration has been carried out for many years 

Arter indicated that the problem lies in the execution 

of outcomes. Arter also provided information about 

the state of the Famagusta Municipality.>>p.2
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There Are Things That Must Be 
Done To Ensure The Healthy 
Growth Of Cities 
Former TRNC Parliamentary 
Speaker Dr. Sibel Siber described 
workshops as scientific gatherings 
where prescriptions are written with 
the aim of solving existing problems 
whilst highlighting the importance 
of complying with the outcomes of 
workshops. Stating that a child needs 
many things in order to develop in a 
healthy manner, Dr. Siber stated that 
this is the same for cities and towns. 
Noting that there are things that must 
be done to ensure the healthy growth 
and development of cities Dr. Siber 

stated that healthy individuals can 
be found in healthy cities. Dr. Siber 
concluded by wishing all participants 
a fruitful meeting.

Following the opening speech, Ankara 
University academic staff member 
and Congress Honorary President 
Prof. Dr. Ruşen Keleş delivered a 
presentation. During the presentation 
Prof. Dr. Keleş provided information 
about the meeting, emphasizing that 
local administration will be tackled 
and problem solutions seeked. Prof. 
Dr. Keleş indicated that ideas will be 
exchanged regarding the urbanization 
of the TRNC. A music recital of 

EMU Education Faculty, Fine Arts 
Education Department students 
Deniz Amcazade and Dilara Gürtaş 
took place after Prof. Dr. Keleş’s 
presentation.

During the first session of the congress 
moderated by Ankara University 
academic staff member Prof. Dr. 
Cevat Geray, Ankara University 
academic staff member and Congress 
President Prof. Dr. Ayşegül Mengi 
and EMU Business and Economics 
Faculty vice Dean Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu delivered the 
presentation entitled “Provisions of 
Autonomy in TRNC and European 

Local Administrations”, the congress 
then continued with the following 
presentations; “Urbanity Awareness 
and Local Administrations” by Girne 
American University academic staff 
member Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nazım 
Beratlı , “Globalization, Local 
Administrations and Citizen Rights” 
by Prof. Dr. Kıvılcım Akkoyunlu 
Ertan from the Turkey and Middle 
East Public Administration Institute 
and lastly, “Globalization and Future 
of the Local Administrations” by 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Birol Ertan. The 
congress continued with sessions 
organized on the 17th of April, 2018.
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The 19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif 
College team consisting of Emre 
Güvensoy, Gülişan Şengün ve 
Umut Zengin finish first.
The finals of the ‘24th High Schools 
Mathematics Competition’, organized 
by the Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Arts and Sciences 
Faculty, Mathematics Department 
with the support of the Onay Fadıl 
Demirciler Education and Science 
Foundation, were completed at the 
EMU Prof. Dr. Mehmet Tahiroğlu Hall 
in front of a large crowd. Competing 
in the final were the teams of the 
19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif College, 
Famagusta Turkish Maarif College, 
Nicosia Turkish Maarif College and 
Güzelyurt Turkish Maarif College. 
Speaking before the competition 

commenced EMU Department of 
Mathematics Chair Prof. Dr. Nazım 
Mahmudov provided information 
about the history of the competition, 
congratulating all teams and 
thanking the Onay Fadıl Demirciler 
Education and Science Foundation 
for their financial contributions to 
the competition. Faculty of Arts and 
Sciences Dean Prof. Dr. Mehmet Ali 
Özarslan spoke about EMU and their 
international accreditations wishing 
all the teams the best of luck. Vice 
Rector Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Özkaramanlı 
thanked the Mathematics Department 
for successfully organizing the 
competition for the last 24 years. 
Also touching upon the scientific 
work carried out by the Mathematics 
Department Prof. Dr. Özkaramanlı 

noted that it is an important 
department of the university. Prof. Dr. 
Özkaramanlı concluded by wishing 
all competitors good luck.

As for the results of an exciting and 
competitive final;
-The 19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif College 
team consisting of Emre Güvensoy, 
Gülişan Şengün ve Umut Zengin 
finished first with their teachers Eser 
Özyalçın and Niyazi Nasıfoğlu.
-The Famagusta Turkish Maarif 
College team consisting of Alper 
Sönmez, Begüm Cura and Bengin 
Kurtoğlu finished second with their 
teachers Gülây Aksoy and İpek 
İldeniz.
-The Nicosia Turkish Maarif College 
team consisting of Ecem Teralı, Esra 

Mehmetoğlu ve Sezgin Kaçmaz 
finished third with their teachers 
Deniz Ahçıhoca Çobanoğlu and 
Zehra Kavuklu Tokkan.
-The Güzelyurt Turkish Maarif 
College team consisting of Tecelli 
Eriz Akıntuğ, Seval Ağırbaş and 
Veli Bozan came fourth with their 
teachers Polat Çakıroğlu and Umut 
Yolsal being awarded the ‘Onay Fadıl 
Demirciler Special Award’.
-The Namık Kemal High School team 
consisting of Nilayda Hopurcuoğlu, 
Mahmut Elmasry and Merve Tuğrul 
were awarded the 24th Year Special 
Award with their teachers Aygül 
Köklüoğlu, Tahir Tuncergil and 
Yıldız Bakırcı after coming second in 
the semi-final competition.>>p.4

19 MAYIS TURKISH MAARIF COLLEGE WINS 24TH 
EMU HIGH SCHOOLS MATHEMATICS COMPETITION
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During an award ceremony that took place 
at the end of the competition the winning 
19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif College team 
was presented their award by Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam. The Famagusta 
Turkish Maarif College team that finished 
second received their award from Vice 
Rector for Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. 
Hüseyin Özkaramanlı. The Nicosia Turkish 
Maarif College team that finished third 
received their award from Vice Rector for 
Financial Affairs Prof. Dr. Sevin Uğural.

The Güzelyurt Turkish Maarif College team 
that finished fourth was presented the Onay 
Fadıl Demirciler Special Award by Faculty 
of Arts and Sciences Dean Prof. Dr. Mehmet 
Ali Özarslan. The Namık Kemal High School 
team that finished second in the semi-final 
competion was presented the 24th Year 
Special Award by Mathematics Department 
Chair Prof. Dr. Nazım Mahmudov.

Individual Awards Also Presented
In addition, following the individual category 
of the competition that took place on the 
12th of April 2018 winner Bengin Kurtoğlu 
(Famagusta Turkish Maarif College), second 
place Gülişan Şengün (19 Mayıs Turkish 
Maarif College), third place Ecem Teralı and 
Esra Mehmetoğlu (Nicosia Turkish Maarif 
College), 24th Year Special Award Winner 
Sezgin Kaçmaz (Nicosia Turkish Maarif 
College) and Onay Fadıl Demirciler Special 
Award Winner Begüm Cura (Famagusta 
Turkish Maarif College) were presented their 
awards by Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, Vice 
Rectors Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Özkaramanlı and 
Prof. Dr. Sevin Uğural, Faculty of Arts and 

Sciences Dean Mehmet Ali Özarslan, Faculty 
of Arts and Sciences Founding Dean Prof. Dr. 
Ayhan Bilsel and Mathematics Department 
Chair Prof. Dr. Nazım Mahmudov.

Students That Qualified for Scholarships 
Presented Their Awards 
Bengin Kurtoğlu from the Famagusta 
Turkish Maarif College, Gülişan Şengün 
from the 19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif College 
and, both Ecem Teralı and Esra Mehmetoğlu 
from the Nicosia Turkish Maarif College 
who were listed in top three of the Individual 
Category, respectively, were granted 100% 
scholarship if they choose to study at EMU. 
The successful students were delivered their 
symbolic scholarship cheques by Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam. In his speech, Prof. 
Dr. Necdet Osam expressed that EMU 
is a world university, congratulated the 
successful students and relayed his wish 
to see all competing students at EMU.

Nicosia Turkish Maarif College Becomes 
Permanent Owner of the Onay Fadıl 
Demirciler Shield
The Onay Fadıl Demirciler Shield was set 
up in 2014, to last for a period of five years. 
The shield was won by the Nicosia Turkish 
Maarif College twice; in 2014 and 2016. 
Bülent Ecevit Anatolian High School won 
the shield in 2015 and the Famgusta Turkish 
Maarif College in 2017. After this years’ 
competition won by the 19 Mayıs Turkish 
Maarif College, the Nicosia Turkish Maarif 
College earned the right to be the permanent 
owner of the shield by winning it more than 
any other school during the five year period.

19 MAYIS TURKISH MAARIF COLLEGE WINS 24TH 
EMU HIGH SCHOOLS MATHEMATICS COMPETITION
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) has started work with 25 
candidates for the TOLES Exam 
that will be held at the EMU 
Faculty of Law on Wednesday, 
the 13th of June 2018, at 14:30.

EMU which has been an official 
TOLES Exam Centre since 2012 
continues to graduate students with 
important achievements in Legal 
English that separate them from other 
lawyers. The exam can be taken by 
lawyers and translators working in the 
Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus 
(TRNC) and Turkey. Like last year, 
lawyers from Turkey are amongst the 
candidates for the TOLES exam this 

year. According to TOLES Coordinator 

Peril S. Emiroğluları who operates at 

the EMU Faculty of Law exam success 

is increasing every year and preparation 

for this year’s exam will continue until 

Wednesday, the 13th of June 2018.

The Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Faculty of Tourism 
was represented at the World Tourism 
Organization (UNTWO) TEDQUAL 
NETWORKING congress in 
Andorra where its Tourism 
and Hospitality Management 
Undergraduate Program was 
accredited. EMU was represented 

at the congress by EMU Tourism 
Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç.

At the congress where EMU was the 
only university from Turkey or the 
TRNC collaborations with top tourism 
executives were assessed. In addition 
joint projects and collaborations 
between universities from different 

countries were discussed by Tourism 
Faculty deans and administrators. 

The congress was attended by 
UNWTO-THEMIS Foundation 
Executive Director Omar Waldez, 
Andorra Minister of Education 
Eric Jover Comas, Andorra 
Prime Minister Antoni Martí and 

UNWTO Secretary General Zurab 
Pololikashvili. The opening session 
of the congress touched upon 
tourism’s manpower policy for now 
and the near future. The direction and 
development of tourism education 
was examined. Emphasis was laid on 
the importance and responsibilities of 
TEDQUAL accredited universities.

At the second session of the 
congress a final declaration was 
produced in the light of discussions 
of university deans, chairs and 
directors under the main headings 
of touristic products, tourism 
education and tourism marketing.

Presentations were delivered by 
deans and directors from universities 
with TEDQUAL accreditation. 
Prof. Dr. Kılıç’s presentation on 
practices at EMU was shown as 
an example of good practice and 
recorded to be shown to all members 
and universities by UNWTO.

In accordance with UNWTO’s 
understanding tourism deans, chairs, 
directors and administrators from 
universities all over the world took a 
resolution to carry out joint academic 
work and develop collaborations.

TOLES EXAM TO BE HELD AT EMU, THE ONLY 
ACCREDITED CENTER WITHIN NORTH CYPRUS

EMU FACULTY OF TOURISM REPRESENTED 
AT UNWTO THEMIS TEDQUAL NETWORKING 

CONGRESS
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1st International Elementary 
Education Congress organized 
by Uludağ University took place 
in Bursa in the past few days. 
Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Education 
was represented with a verbal 
notice during the congress.
 
EMU Elementary Education 
Department, Pre-school Teacher 
Education Post-Graduate Program 
graduate Specialist Şebnem 
Hürler presented her study entitled 
“Perceptions of University Students 
towards Emotional Abuse” under 
the counselling of her thesis advisor, 
Prof. Dr. Elif Yeşim Üstün. The 
study conducted with total of 810 
university students (505 Turkish 
and 305 International) showed 
that majority of the students do 

not get any training (courses, 
seminars, etc.) during their studies 
regarding negligence and abuse.

According to the findings of the study, 
the emotional abuse perceptions 
of students vary with factors such 
as gender, parental education and 
class level. The most interesting 
result of the study indicated that 
International students possess 
higher emotional abuse perceptions 
than Turkish students. The study 
suggest that more place should be 
given to seminars, courses, social 
responsibility projects in universities 
on negligence and abuse in order 
to raise awareness of students who 
are future parents. Moreover, the 
study emphasizes the need for a 
deeper analysis on the emotional 
abuse perceptions of youngsters.

Memos of the conference entitled 
“International Banking and Finance 
Perspectives” conducted by Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Business and Economics Faculty, 
Banking and Finance Department on 
the 21st of April, 2017 are published 
in the international publishing 
house, Springer. Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) Central 
Bank and various prestigious 
institutions supported the conference 
which had nearly 120 applicants 
from 15 different countries whom 
are specialists in the field of banking 
and finance. During the statement 

made by the head of Conference 
Regulatory Board and also EMU 
Business and Economics Faculty, 
Banking and Finance Department 
Head, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nesrin Özataç 
remarked the aim of the international 
conference that is to gather many 
scholars and bankers in TRNC 
to contribute the academic life.

Eminent and Prestigious 
Publishing House
By stating that the outcomes of 
the conference are compiled and 
collected into a book, Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Özataç mentioned that the publishing 

of the book was accomplished 
with the agreement settled with 
the prestigious publishing house 
Springer. The book consists of 
following issues; recent studies on 
banking and finance following the 
global finance crisis, opportunities 
and risks arise in global financial 
markets, effective monetary 
policies to be applied by Central 
Banks during the floating finance 
market periods, importance of 
supervision, Islamic banking, micro-
finance, capital market economic 
growth and energy economy.

EMU Atatürk Research Center 

Academic Staff Member Asst. 

Prof. Dr. Turgay Bülent Göktürk 

recently travelled to Moscow where 

he met with Moscow’s Turkish 

Embassy Education Attaché and 

former EMU Academic Staff 

Member Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ümit 

Yıldız with whom he discussed 

EMU’s promotion in the region.

A statement by Asst. Prof. 

Dr. Göktürk reads as follows: 

“We handed our university’s 

brochures to Assoc. Prof. Dr. 

Ümit Yıldız who worked at EMU 

between 1998 and 2000, requesting 

that they are distributed. We 

would like to thank Moscow’s 

Turkish Embassy and Assoc. Prof. 

Dr. Yıldız who indicated that 

they will support EMU and the 

distribution of our brochures via 

the Yunus Emre Cultural Centre, 

Turkish Airlines and other non-

governmental organizations. ”

EMU REPRESENTED IN THE 1ST INTERNATIONAL 
ELEMENTARY EDUCATION CONGRESS

EMU BANKING AND FINANCE CONFERENCE 
PAPER PUBLISHED IN SPRINGER

EMU STRENGTHENS PROMOTION IN 
RUSSIA 
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Eastern Mediterranean University 

(EMU) School of Computing and 

Technology (SCT) organized visits 

to the Dr. Fazıl Küçük Industrial 

Vocational High School with the aim of 

increasing vocational collaboration, 

informing students and bringing 

the two schools closer together.

EMU-SCT Director Prof. Dr. 

Mustafa İlkan delivered a seminar 

to students from all departments of 

the school. During the seminar titled 

“Opportunities and Orientation in 

Vocational Education” Prof. Dr. 

İlkan touched upon the importance 

of vocational education and future 

projects as well as opportunities, 

resources and advantages of studying 

at EMU-SCT. During his talk, Prof. 

Dr. İlkan stated that vocational high 

school graduates can sign up for 

EMU-SCT’s 2 year programs without 

passing an exam and that all students 

who do this will be able to continue 

their education with state scholarship 

as a result of the “vocational 

education development” project. 

Underlining that studying with a 

scholarship is a significant advantage 

in today’s difficult economic climate 

Prof. Dr. İlkan indicated that the 

continuation of scholarships until 

graduation is dependent on success. 

Stating that program diversification 

of vocational high school programs 

is important Prof. Dr. İlkan noted 

that they are ready to collaborate and 

cooperate with these high schools. 

Noting that all vocational, industrial 

vocational and business high schools 

are EMU and EMU-SCT’s sister 

schools Prof. Dr. İlkan stated that 

they operate with common goals.

Dr. Fazıl Küçük Industrial Vocational 

High School Principle Kamil 

Arifoğlu stated that collaboration is 

important and that they are happy 

to be collaborating with EMU to 

develop vocational education in the 

country. Arifoğlu also emphasized 

that they will be working with 

EMU-SCT to establish new fields 

of education at their school.

EMU-SCT Electrical and 

Electronics Technology and 

Biomedical Equipment Technology 

Program Coordinator Asst. Prof. 

Dr. Alper Doğanalp, Construction 

Technology and Mapping and 

Cadastral Survey Program 

Coordinator Asst. Prof. Dr. Ece 

Çelik and Computer Programming 

Program Coordinator Academic 

Staff Member Akile Oday provided 

extensive information to students 

about their programs, answering any 

questions directed towards them.

Organised by the Eastern 

Mediterranean University, Health 

Sciences Faculty, Nutrition and 

Dietetics Department, a conference 

titled “The Triathlon of Life: 

Nutrition, Sports and Rest” was 

held at EMU Health Sciences 

Faculty Conference Hall. The 

honorary guest of the conference, 

also known as the first and only 

female “Ironman” on the island, 

was Emine Uluçay. Sharing her 

successful achievements and 

experiences in sports with students, 

Uluçay provided information 

on the theoretical and practical 

aspects of sports related nutrition. 

The conference had the aim of 

bringing together the students of 

EMU Health Sciences Department, 

Nutrition and Dietetics 

Department and a successful 

sportsperson who has remarkable 

achievements in the field. 

Who is Emine Uluçay?

Dietitian Emine Uluçay graduated 

from London Metropolitan 

University, Nutrition and Dietetics 

Department in 2012. After 

completing her internship practice 

in different hospitals in London, 

Uluçay started to work in Kolan 

British Hospital in Cyprus for a 

period of three and a half years. 

She also contributed to a bi-

communal European project titled 

“Promoting Peace and Wellness 

in Cyprus” as a dietitian. Between 

2015 and 2017, she planned 

menus for the Central Prison as the 

dietitian of  PGC Development. 

She then obtained  her degree 

in sports nutrition for the Sports 

Nutrition Program organised by the 

International Olympics Committee. 

Between 2012 and 2016, she took 

up triathlon and participated in 

numerous tournaments both locally 

and internationally. In her sports 

career, Emine Uluçay won the first 

and second place in Turkey and is 

known as the first and only female 

“Ironman” throughout the island. 

EMU-SCT VISITS DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK 
INDUSTRIAL VOCATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

NUTRITION, SPORTS AND REST DISCUSSED IN EMU 
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Faculty of Business and Economics
1 - Mehmet Balcılar, Nico Katzke, and Rangan 
Gupta. “Date-stamping US housing market 
explosivity.” Economics: The Open-Access, Open-
Assessment E-Journal 12, no. 2018-18 (2018): 1-33.

Faculty of Engineering
1 - Seyed Mahdi Shavarani, Mazyar Ghadiri 

Nejad, Farhood Rismanchian, and Gokhan Izbirak. 
“Application of hierarchical facility location problem 
for optimization of a drone delivery system: a 
case study of Amazon prime air in the city of San 
Francisco.” The International Journal of Advanced 
Manufacturing Technology 95, no. 9-12 (2018): 
3141-3153.
2 - Mazyar Ghadiri Nejad, Gergely Kovács, 

Béla Vizvári, and Reza Vatankhah Barenji. “An 
optimization model for cyclic scheduling problem in 
flexible robotic cells.” The International Journal of 
Advanced Manufacturing Technology 95, no. 9-12 
(2018): 3863-3873.
3 - Mazyar Ghadiri Nejad, Seyed Mahdi Shavarani, 
Béla Vizvári, and Reza Vatankhah Barenji. “Trade-off 
between process scheduling and production cost 

in cyclic flexible robotic cells.” The International 
Journal of Advanced Manufacturing Technology 96, 
no. 1-4 (2018): 1081-1091.
4 - A. Acan, Z. Sherinov , and A. Unveren. 
“Imperialist Competitive Algorithm with Updated 
Assimilation for the Solution of Real Valued 
Optimization Problems.” International Journal on 
Artificial Intelligence Tools 27, no.2 (2018).

This Week’s Academic Publications Source: Web of Science                                                                                         

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Business and Economics Faculty, Department 
of Banking and Finance is preparing to 
hold the “3rd International Conference 
on Banking and Finance Perspectives” on 
Wednesday the 25th of April 2018. The 
conference will commence at 10:00 with an 
opening ceremony taking place at the Rauf 
Raif Denktaş Culture and Congress Hall.
The conference supported by the Turkish 
Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) 
Central Bank will continue on the 26th and 
27th of April 2018. Approximately 150 
expert banking and finance academicians 
from 23 different countries have 
applied to participate in the conference.
Following an opening speech by TRNC 
Minister of Economy and Energy Özdil 
Nami, prominent academician Prof. Dr. 
Philip Molyneux (University of Sharjah, 
UAE) will be delivering a presentation 
titled “Latest Developments and Future 
Work Opportunities in Banking”. On the 
second day of the conference Prof. Dr. 
Colin C. Williams (University of Sheffield, 
England) will be delivering a presentation 
titled “Shadow Economy and Alternative 
Policies”. On the third day of the conference 
Prof. Dr. Muhammad Shahbaz (University of 

Monrtpellier, France) will be delivering the 
presentation titled “The Effect of Asymmetric 
Growth on Financial Development”.

In a statement released by the conference 
organization committee and EMU Banking 
and Finance Faculty Chair Assoc. Prof. 
Dr. Nesrin Özataç it was indicated that the 
international conference will bring together 
numerous academicians and bankers in 
the TRNC. The statement drew attention 
to the event’s contribution to the country’s 
academic environment and promotion. 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Özataç stated that the 
conference will share the latest research on 
banking and finance after the global financial 
crisis. Opportunities and risks of global 
financial markets will also be discussed. 
The statement highlighted that 80 
declarations will be discussed by 
international academicians from 23 different 
countries in 15 sessions. The sessions will 
be concerned with topics such as practices 
of central banks during fluctuant periods 
of the economy and financial markets, the 
importance of surveillance and audit, Islamic 
banking, micro finance, capital markets, 
economic development and energy economy.

The Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) and family 
members organized a tennis 
tournament in memory of late 
academic staff member, Dr. Ayten 
Sururi, who passed away eight years 
ago. The “4th Annual Dr. Ayten Sururi 
Tennis Tournament” took place at 
the EMU Tennis Courts between 

the 2nd and 11th of April 2018. A 
total of 140 players competed in 68 
matches in 7 categories (Women’s 
Over 18s, Men’s Over 18s, Men’s 
Over 35s, Women’s Over 35s, Men’s 
Doubles, Women’s Doubles and Mix 
Doubles). After five final matches 
played on Wednesday, the 11th of 
April 2018 an Award Ceremony 

took place at 19:00. Players were 
presented their awards by EMU 
Student Affairs Coordinator Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Derviş Subaşı, Faculty 
of Education, Department of 
Educational Sciences Chair Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Canan Zeki, Dr. Ayten 
Sururi’s mother Füsun Sururi and 
her sister Fezile Sururi. The rankings 
of the “4th Annual Dr. Ayten Sururi 
Tennis Tournament” are as follows:

Women’s Over 18s:
Gözde Nur
Mina Bozognia
Semi-Finalists:  Özden Tilki ve 
Tuğçe Özsırma

Men’s Over 18s:
Amir Sahehvand
Bahtiyar Satış
Semi-Finalists: Ömer Tunalı ve 
Mohammed Arabi

Men’s Over 35s:
Aydın Kayol
Erman Faydalı
Semi-Finalists: İlhan Altay ve Emir 
Konuklu

Women’s Doubles:
Selma – Laika
Filiz – Tuğçe
Semi-Finalists:  Damla – Nevra ve 
Paniz – Parmida

Men’s Doubles:
Mahmut – Aydın
Erman – Avni
Semi-Finalists: Fikri – Cem ve 
Bahtiyar – Aria

Mixed Doubles
Aydın – Mina
Erhan – Paniz
Semi-Finalists: Cem – Özden ve 
Yazdan - Zeynep

3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BANKING 
AND FINANCE PERSPECTIVES TO TAKE 

PLACE AT EMU

TENNIS TOURNAMENT TAKES PLACE AT EMU IN MEMORY 
OF DR. AYTEN SURURİ

The 3rd International Conference on 
Banking and Finance Perspectives

April 25 - 27, 2018, 
Famagusta, North Cyprus

Department of
Banking and Finance

For more details please visit our o�cial website: http://icbfp2018.emu.edu.tr
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Promotion Office Personnel İklim Durna, Registrar’s Office Personnel Deniz 
Alkaner and Promotion Office Assistant Gizem Canalp promoted our university 

at the Atatürk Vocational High School on Monday, the 16th of April 2018.

Adana Liaison Officer Nazan Sicimoğlu represented our university at an event 
organized by EKET Fair at Kahramanmaraş University on the 16th of April 

2018.

Education expert Süleyman Beledioğlu delivered a seminar titled “How to be 

more successful with the new exam system” at various education institutions in 

Mersin from the 16th to 19th of April 2018. Before the seminars Adana Liaison 

Officer Giray Asutay delivered promotional presentations. 

İzmir Liaison Officer Gülçin Yayan İrdem attended the Denizli Educaturk Fair 
that took place at Anemon Hotel on the 16th and 17th of April 2018, where she 

represented our university.

Suzan Barışer and Yeşim Tadik from the Promotion Office carried out our 
universities’ promotion at the Lapta Yavuzlar High School along with Deniz 

Alkaner from the Registrar’s Office.

Our university’s Faculty of Tourism and Faculty of Law were promoted at the 
English School of Kyrenia on the 16th of April 2018. Present at the promotional 

event were Asst. Prof. Dr. M. Güven Ardahan and Asst. Prof. Dr. Halil Eren 
Sakallı from the Faculty of Tourism, Asst. Prof. Dr. Seda Orbay Yücel from the 
Faculty of Law, Zalihe Oza and Şerife Karga from the Registrar’s Office and  

Hüseyin Öğünçer and Yeşim Tadik from the Promotion Office.

THIS WEEK IN TURKEY AND TRNC’S PROMOTION
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Hüseyin Öğünçer from the Promotion Office carried out our universities’ 
promotion at the 19 Mayıs Turkish Maarif College along with Zalihe Oza and 

Şerife Karga from the Registrar’s Office on the 18th of April 2018.

Şanlıurfa Liaison Officer Faruk Öncel represented our university at an event 

organized by EKET Fair at Diyarbakır University on the 18th of April 2018.

Ankara Liaison Officer Ahmet Ümit Ünal promoted EMU at the Ankara 

Etimesgut RAM Career Days Event on the 18th of April 2018.

Promotion Office Personnel İklim Durna and Esen Yel Küçükoğlu  attended 
the Nicosia Turkish Maarif College Promotion  Days on the 19th of April 

2018 along with Registrar’s Office Personnel Şerife Karga.

Şanlıurfa Liaison Officer Mehmet Ozaoğlu represented our university at the 9th Vocational Guidance and Career Days in Şanlıurfa on the 19-21 April 2018. 

THIS WEEK IN TURKEY AND TRNC’S PROMOTION


